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• JASON BARRONCINI 
• MARQUES GIBSON 
• STEPHEN GLADSTONE 
• MICHAEL KERPEN 
• GEORGES KRAMMER 
• DANIEL MAHER 
• CHARLES MAUND JR 
• CHARLES PROCTOR 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• WALTER MASON 
• FREDERICK WEEKS JR 

  



 

 

FROM THE EAST 

 

 

 

Good day Brothers. 

   I am humbled to have been installed as your Worshipful Master for 2023. We had an amazing 
installation with 6 brothers being installed into new chairs. We have a couple of openings currently due 
to changes in the lodge and the requirements of Grand Lodge. We will be nominating the new SW at our 
next stated meeting and voting for him as soon as we are allowed to do so. In the coming year you will 
see some different ideas presented as I would like to grow our lodge in our ritual abilities as well as 
make sure we have many practices for every ritual event we will be doing throughout the year. We will 
also be participating with other district lodges when possible. I also am working to put some family fun 
events together as well as other events we can invite the district to. Other lodges have hosted Ax 
throwing events, picnics, toy drives, and parties. We of course have Diamonds and Gold in April. I am 
looking to put together some fishing trips and would like to participate in Oakland Park's Parade and 
possibly do Child ID at Oakland Park Oktoberfest.  

Please feel free to reach out to me and we can talk about any ideas the craft has for this next year. 

 

Fraternally  

RJ Jobman  

Worshipful Master 

 

 

FROM THE WEST – TBA – CRICKETS… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

FROM THE SOUTH 

 

Greetings from the South my brothers and congratulations to all our elected and assigned officers!  

Our first stated meeting of 2023 was last night, and we are off to a strong start with many great plans for 
activities and community involvement this year. The South was overflowing with guests, Entered 
Apprentices and Fellow Craft Masons…the stage is set, and the momentum is building for what will be a 
great year! I am excited to see a focus on continuing to work together with all our 26th District Lodges to 
build relationships through joint degrees, events, and, of course, the Traveling Gavel.  

If I had one key message this month it would be “Get Involved”!  

• Open Books/School of Instruction – Educate yourself! Open Books is the first Wednesday and 
third Monday of each month, 5pm – 8pm. Further your masonic education by reading and studying 
your degree work in written form. Take advantage of the ongoing School of Instruction which 
features presentations and philosophical discussions of varying topics. These are esoteric deep 
dives into the “how’s and whys” of the things that we do including degrees, balloting, and basic 
rituals. (Bring your dues cards – EA’s and FC’s must be accompanied by a Master Mason.) 
 

• https://www.26thdistrict.org/ - Want to know what’s going on? Follow the calendar of all the 
meetings and events in our district! Every lodge in our district would welcome you at their 
meetings, degrees, and special events. 
 

• https://www.facebook.com/groups/111003132306296 - Want to know what’s really going on? 
Follow the 26th Masonic District Masters and Wardens facebook group and attend a Masters and 
Wardens meeting (usually the last Wednesday of the month). Many district-wide issues and plans 
are discussed, and each lodge presents updates. This is a great chance to get to know many of the 
Brothers in our district! (Master Masons only)  
 

Finally, I want to thank you for the honor of electing me to serve in the South as your Junior Warden…I 
am excited to have the opportunity! I have many great plans for meals and refreshments this year and 
welcome your suggestions for themes and ideas. Please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or any of the 
other officers with any questions or ideas and most importantly, get involved!  

 
“You don't have to be great to start, but you have to start to be great!” Zig Ziglar 

 

               -RANDY LAY                         
 JUNIOR WARDEN  

 

 

 

https://www.26thdistrict.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/111003132306296


 

 

February 
 

 

2023 
  

Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 2 3 4 
   OPEN BOOKS -

SCHOOL OF 
INSTRUCTION 
CATECHISM 
@5PM 

 
 

  

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 
   7PM WESTSIDE 

DEMOLAY   
 
J DEWEY OFFICER 
MEETING    

CATECHISM 
@5PM 

            

6:30PM J. DEWEY 
HAWKINS STATED 
COMMUNICATION 

6:30PM 
FERAMO 
GROTTO  

 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
D26 
SUPERBOWL 
PARTY @ 
BROWARD 
SHRINE CLUB 

7PM 
HOLLYWOOD 
RAINBOW GIRLS 

VALENTINES 
DAY  

CATECHISM 
@5PM 

 
  

  

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
 OPEN 

BOOKS/SCHOOL 
OF INSTRUCTION 
6:30PM 
KEYSTONE 
CHAPTER ROYAL 
ARCH 
7PM SCOTTISH 
RITE 

 7PM WEST SIDE 
DEMOLAY  
6:30PM MASTERS 
& WARDENS 

CATECHISM 
@5PM 

6:30PM EA 
DEGREE AT J 
DEWEY HAWKINS 
LODGE 

  

26 27 28     

 



APPRECIATION AWARD PRESENTED BY AMERICAN LEGION POST 222 OAKLAND PARK  

FOR OUR DONATIONS THROUGHOUT THE YEARS. WE LOOK FORWARD TO CONTINUING  

OUR PARTNERSHIP FOR MANY YEARS TO COME.   



Diamonds and Gold Ladies Night  
 

 

“An Evening of Elegance” 

• Live Music and Live Jewelry Auction 

Benefiting the Masonic Home of Florida/First Lady’s Project 

 
Sponsored by: Dist. 26 & J. Dewey Hawkins No. 331 

Saturday April 1, 2023 
Cocktail Hour: 6:00 pm/ Dinner: 7:00 pm 

Tropical Acres Restaurant: 2500 Griffin Rd, Fort Lauderdale | Cost: $65/person 

 

For Florida Dept. Of Agriculture registration information please contact the Grand Lodge of 
Florida F & A.M. 220 N. Ocean St., Jacksonville, FL 32202 phone 904 354-2339 

Florida registration number CH5473 
 



 

    

RAFFLE TICKET SALES  

FOR DIAMONDS AND GOLD 

 

 

BEFORE THE EVENT 

200 TICKETS - $100.00 

 

 

DAY OF THE EVENT 

20 TICKETS - $20.00 

50 TICKETS - $35.00 

150 TICKETS - $100.00 

 

 

FOR EARLY TICKETS CONTACT: 

BOB WISEHART – (305) 218-6672 

MIKE BINDER – (954) 647-8422 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


